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October 

21st  HALF TERM HOLIDAY Starts 

30th  INSET DAY—School Closed 

31st  Return to School 
 

December 

20th CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY Starts 
 

2024 

January 

4th Return to School 

22nd  INSET DAY—School Closed 
 

February 

10th HALF TERM HOLIDAY Starts 

19th Return to School 
 

March 

29th EASTER HOLIDAY Starts 
 

April 

15th Return to school 
 

May 

6th BANK HOLIDAY 

25th HALF TERM Holiday starts 
 

June 

3rd   INSET DAY—School Closed 

4th Return to School 
 

July 

25th SUMMER HOLIDAY Start 

      

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

How wonderful to see all your children again and catch-up with their 

summer adventures. 

It’s been a very hot first week (not complaining) but despite this the 

children’s behaviour has been excellent. 

Well done children. 

On Monday you will receive a ‘pack’ of forms which we need you to 

complete and return to us by Wednesday 13
th

 September. 

The pack will include: 

Class DoJo permission 

Image consent 

Acceptable usage policy for your child and yourself 

Local trips permission 

These are all key documents that we need to secure BEFORE we can set 

up Class DoJo again and take the children out into the local area so 

please ensure you return them all promptly. 

We aim to set Class Dojo up on Wednesday, you will then have quick 

and easy access to all the information and events relating to your 

child’s class. 

We are all looking forward to the new year and the adventures we will 

share with your children. 

Remember we are available if you need to speak with us at any point. 

Until Class Dojo is set up please contact our school office to pass infor-

mation or make appointments. 

We look forward to working with you all this year and sharing the 

growth and progress of your children. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Warmest wishes 

Mrs McColville 
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Pre –loved Uniform Shop 

 

We currently have a large 

amount of uniform         

available for free or for a 

small donation. Please pop 

in to the school reception 

to take a look after 3pm 

each week day. 

 

Roald Dahl Day   

Next Thursday, 14
th

 September Key Stage 

Two will be celebrating the wonderful 

stories of Roald Dahl on what would have 

been his 107
th

 birthday. The children will 

rotate around the classes listening to 

extracts from his stories and taking part 

in linked activities.  

Children can come to school dressed as a 

Roald Dahl character or in their own 

clothes with a £1 donation towards some 

new books for our class libraries.   

Many Thanks 

Mrs Hazlewood 



 

 


